From: Coffey, James D (DPH) [mailto:james.d.coffey@state.ma.us]
Sent: Monday, August 29, 2011 9:54 AM




To: Michelle Diorio
Subject: RE: Question

Dear Mr. D'lorio:
Thank you for your inquiry.

Currently, the Massachusetts Board of Registration In Pharmacy does not license and or register "Non-Resident" pharmacies, pharmacy
departments, reverse distributors and or Wholesale Distributors.

Notwithstanding, this means that a Massachusetts license is not required to receive shipments of pharmaceuticals mailed by MA licensed
dispensing pharmacies, hospitals and or Wholesale Distributors.

Please contact the Boards Assistant Director, Margy Cittadino (617 973 0955) and or the Boards Administrative Assistants, Lau Kwan (617 973 0952)
or Carolyn Reid (617 973 0954) for assistance related to your request.

If additional information is necessary, please contact me at 617 973 0950.
Sincerely, JD

James D. Coffey

Director

Massachusetts Board of Registration in Pharmacy
Department of Public Health

Division of Health Professions Licensure

239 Causeway Street, Suite 500, 5th Floor
Boston, MA 02114

james.d.coffey@state.ma.us

Telephone (617 973 0950)

Facsimile (617 973 0980)

Website: <http://www.mass.gov/dph/boards/pharmacy




